
4/3/2020 
 

TO:   SLO County 4-H Families 
 

FM:   Tom Bordonaro, 4-H Fundraising Director 
 

RE:   Planning Meeting Cancellation for 4-H GALA on 4/8/2020 
        & Need a Marketing Volunteer 

 
Hello SLO County Volunteers: 

 
The Wednesday, April 8th 4-H GALA Planning Meeting has been canceled at 

this time; however, the 4-H GALA Planning Committee needs a 
Volunteer to design the Marketing Brochure, Poster and Flyers! 

 

If you know someone who is interested in Marketing and Design, please 
contact me at tjbordo1@gmail.com  Or via Phone at:  1-805-441-9641. 

 
Thank you. 

 
TB/dh 
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